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“GO TO LIST” 

If you have any questions regarding the following areas, please feel free to 
contact the appropriate contact person(s) listed below: 

 
u DEPARTMENT CONTACT PHONE EMAIL 
 

Board President 
 

Marlene Shaw 352-650-4521 marleneshaw36@gmail.com 

Budget & Finance Marilyn Rosenberg 203-258-0276     marrose55@gmail.com 

Building & Ground Marty Reiman 352-688-1234  
(Cell: 352-442-2828) 

mreiman1@tampabay.rr.com 

 Caring Committee Linda Weiner 352-515-1700 lmweiner17@gmail.com 

Chai Lights News Kenneth Becker  chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com 

Comm. Relations Linda Weiner 352-515-1700 lmweiner17@gmail.com 

Cultural Arts Moshe Plager 352-359-9308 michael86724@hotmail.com 

Donations Office Staff 352-686-7034 administrator@tbdfl.org 

Dues/Financial Sec. Lee Parent 352-596-5001 tictoc@tampabay.rr.com 

Fundraising Mickie Fligleman 352-597-7393 mickiefligleman@gmail.com 

Gift Shop Dalia Baez 352-398-2110 dalia1to1@hotmail.com 

Life Cycle Events Reb Tuviah 561-358-2600 rebtuviah@gmail.com 

Membership Ellie Catcher 352-200-8008 ellieandgoldie@gmail.com 

Phone Squad Barbara Hattery 352-848-4724  

Publicity Cookie Goodman 352-515-0766 elana1938@gmail.com 

Rabbi Reb Tuviah 561-358-2600 rebtuviah@gmail.com 

Religious School Heidi Shilensky 561-310-4370 heidishilensky@gmail.com 

Ritual Judith Elkin 352-799-5342 chefjudy2@aol.com 

Safety & Security Larry Jasper   813 404-5616 lmjasper@reagan.com 

Sisterhood Becky Stewart 570-982-4483 rivkah00@yahoo.com 

Strategic Planning Carolann Sitroon 352-556-2444 carolal@noln.com 

Treasurer Arlene Roth 352-684-2682 arnarl@aol.com 
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The President would like to say a 
few words… 
 

As 5782 has begun, it was a pleasure to see many of you who I 

had not seen in person for a long time. Zoom and Facebook Live 
are great for those who cannot be at Temple in person due to 
illness, but there is nothing to compare to the feeling of 
community when we are all together in the Sanctuary during 

the High Holy Days and for Shabbat services. Those at home can only listen in to the great 
discussions that ensue during the d’var or the enthusiastic singing during the service. Our 
Onegim and Kiddushes can only be enjoyed in person. It’s a wonderful time to catch up with 
friends you have not seen in a while or to meet new friends.  

We have many new members who are looking forward to getting to know you. If you have not 
returned to in person services, I would like to assure you that we have plenty of room for social 
distancing and while numbers remain high, masks are required in the building (unless you are 
eating, of course.) We are also continuing to offer outdoor events. Over 50 people attended our 
recent Sukkot Celebration, many of them new members and Religious School families. I’d like to 
thank the Humphreys/Evans family who set up the Sukkah (they’ll be taking it down also) and 
each of you who helped with the refreshments, and moving chairs. It takes a village… 

Speaking of Religious School, it has begun on a high note. We have a wonderful, new interactive 
curriculum for all age groups, as well as monthly after school family activities planned for the 
whole year. There will also be Family Dinner nights, with a brief family service held before our 
regular service. The first one is scheduled for October 29. A monthly program for toddlers, age 
2-5, Torah Tots, will begin on October 31, 10:30 to noon. If you know a Jewish family who might 
like to become involved with our Religious School program, please let us know. 

Again, I would like to wish each of you a HEALTHY, happy and peaceful New Year. If you have 
not yet made your holiday donation, there is plenty of time to do so. It is critical to the well-
being and continuity of TBD. If you are not yet a member and attended our High Holiday 
services in person or on Zoom or Facebook, please consider becoming a member. A special 
welcome back to any of you who have been members, but are currently not. Without YOU, our 
family is not complete! 

L’shalom, Marlene 



Message from Reb Tuviah. 
 

Sometimes, after the High Holidays, 
there may be the tendency to feel a 
slight sense of let-down for me. The 
anticipation and working toward the 
“Big Days,” including the nervousness: 
Will I deliver the right message? Will 
my words hit home? Will people be 
inspired by the prayers, the music and 
the camaraderie? The Sanctuary is full 
for a few days. I get to see familiar faces 
as well as new faces. There is 
excitement in the air and it is palpable. 
And then, we are back to normal. The 
beautiful pure-white Torah covers are 
put away and the Torah scrolls are re-dressed in their familiar covers. There is the 
possibility of the sense of let-down creeping in. 

In reality however, there is so much happening at Temple Beth David that there is no time 
to look back…only ahead. Our Religious School is up and running with an enthusiastic, 
experienced and dedicated faculty and lots of eager children. I addition, we so very excited 
to have a brand new comprehensive curriculum for the students called, Shalom Leaning. 
We come together, both in-person and virtually, to celebrate Shabbat each and every week 
as a faith community. Music continues to fill the air and it’s just not from my guitar. The 
sounds of flutes and a violin are accompanying the multitude of voices all joining together 
as one harmonious voice of praise! As usual, deep learning is taking place as we challenge 
ourselves to dig deep into the words of Torah and truly go “from strength to strength” as 
Hebrew and other opportunities for learning are always available. Our committees are 
stronger than ever with all sorts of exciting programs and events. And last, but certainly 
not least, we are growing. Each month new members are brought to the Board for 
approval. This is a testament to the fact that we are truly living up to our mission 
statement…to be a Jewish light throughout our area! 

Although there is so much to be excited about and grateful for, we must also acknowledge 
that these last couple of years and especially these last few months have been difficult. 
Hardships, challenges, tragedies, ailments. Life lived with both joys and challenges. At the 
end of Yom Kippur, we stood together in candlelight, singing the Havdalah service that 
“separates the holy from the ordinary.” I’d like to suggest that the holiness doesn’t end 
when the candle is extinguished, but lingers on into the rest of the year. What we may 
think of as “ordinary” can become extra-ordinary...when we notice.  

This year, 5782, let’s pray for the strength to embrace the joys and the challenges with 
equal enthusiasm and gratitude, knowing that all these experiences, all these blessings 
help us grow into the people we are meant to be. 

Shanah Tova, 
Reb Tuviah 



NEWS FROM SWEDEN!

A Note from Ken Becker… 
Your Chai Lights Newsletter Editor



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

 

From the Membership Committee 

 
Temple Beth David’s Open House on August 22nd went very smooth.  
Everyone wore masks, which  was required, and all the tables were well spaced 
and decorated. 

The festivities began with Reb Tuviah giving an absolutely wonderful and 
informative presentation in the sanctuary.   

A video on the new religious school curriculum was viewed. Looks like a 
wonderful program for our religious school kids.  

Jill Pfluke played a couple of beautiful songs on her violin and Karen Moore also 
played songs on her flute. Her final song ”awaked” us.  These gals are part of 
our Bimah Balladeers.   

After the presentation everyone went into the Judith Greene Social Hall to get 
information from each of our temple committees.  Members were available at 
each (spaced) table to answer questions from our guests.   

We also had bagged cookies, candies a 2 beautiful trays of fruit kabobs and 
cheese & tomatoes kabobs.  They were made and donated by Becky Stewart 
and Barbara Humphreys.   

A big thank you to all who helped set up for this event. 

 

Shalom, 
Ellie Catcher 

 

 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

From the  TBD Caring Committee 
Temple Beth David’s Caring Committee made a decision on their last meeting 
that after these tough months with the pandemic, we all need to relax a little 

and get a good laugh. We want therefore to encourage you, to join this 
opportunity, to watch this comedy over Zoom, sponsored by the Jewish 

Federation of Florida´s Gulf Coast. 

Go to the web address shown below, or click on the following link to make your 
ticket reservation: Knock, Knock... Jews There ? 

 

For the TBD Caring Committee, 

Linda Wiener 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

From the  TBD Religious School: 

The children of TBD religious school making decorations for our Sukkah! 

 

From the TBD Ritual Committee: 

Thank you ! 

Dear Fellow Congregants: 

On behalf of the Ritual Committee, I wish to thank each of you who graciously 
accepted an Honor when called.  Your generosity enhanced our beautiful 
Services.  Thank you to Greeters, Ushers and anyone else who worked to make 
the Holidays run smoothly. 

Hopefully, when you are called on in the future, you will not think twice about 
saying YES.  I look forward to working with you soon. 

Shalom, 

Judy Elkin 

Ritual Committee Chair 



 
 

FROM THE SISTERHOOD 

A visit to National Comedy Hall of Fame ! 

On Sept. 21st 14 Sisterhood members 
carpooled to the National Comedy Hall of 
Fame in Holiday, Fl.  Upon entering the 
museum, we were immersed into a vast 
collection of comedy memorabilia.  It was 
absolutely fascinating!! 

Following our delightful tour, we enjoyed a 
delicious lunch at Hella's Restaurant in 
Tarpon Springs.  



 
 

OOPS ! 
 

SISTERHOOD HIGH HOLIDAY GREETINGS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The following names were unfortunately omitted from the high 
holiday greetings in the September issue.  

 

Noel and Gloria Goldman 

Richard and Leslie Sherry 

Miriam Silberstein 

 

The Sisterhood apologize to all of you, for having caused this. 
 



Sharing Simchas !  
We wish all of our happy members mentioned 

below -  Mazel Tov, U´Siman Tov ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ava Jenkins, 
granddaughter of Tina 

Hager, will be called to the 
Torah for her Bat Mitzvah 

on October 9, 2021. 
Tina Hager 

 



 
The purpose of Jewish education today is to ensure that Jewish tradition 

empowers people to thrive in today’s world.  
Give your kid this opportunity.  

Welcome to the Religious school of Temple Beth David. 



Calendar Templates by Vertex42.com https://www.vertex42.com/calendars/school-calendar.html
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Religious School  
Special Events 2021-22!
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Your CLN editor got an email from our excellent and very 
deeply estimated Hebrew teacher, working for the TBD 

Religious School, Lynn Budnick, who wrote the below 
mentioned: 

I teach adult Hebrew Classes virtually, over Zoom 
and Skype. I have several different classes. 

I will be starting a Beginner Hebrew Class after the 
High Holy Days, as my Beginner class will be 
graduating after the holidays.  

I have a conversation class that is translating a 
book. We are almost finished and will be starting the 
next level book to translate.  

I have people from the east coast of Florida, Naples, 
and several who are not Jewish who are in their 
third year with me.  

The classes are free to Temple Beth David members, 
and $5.00 per Session for non- members. 

I can be reached by my cell, 551-999-3331. 

 

B’Shalom,  Lynn Budnick 



…anyone who blesses the new month in its proper time, 
it is as if  she greets the Face of the Divine Presence. 

~Sanhedrin 42a

For more information contact Nancy Schreiber: 305.439.7427 or 
nancytbd@gmail.com

TBD Women’s
Rosh Chodesh Circle

Who: A gathering for the women of TBD 

What:  An exploration of each new moon in order to move, 
grow and learn together with our Jewish calendar. 
  Where: Online Via Zoom 

When: Monday, October 4th at 7:00pm (please note date change)



Please join Reb Tuviah and Sue Gurland  
for an evening of “Healing Thru Pause” 

——————————————————— 
Now more than ever, 

 we need to find that space of healing… 
for ourselves, for our country and for our planet. 
——————————————————— 

Please bring a candle to this gathering. 

Wednesday, Oct. 6th at 6:30pm 
 via Zoom



The Shema; A Mystical Exploration!

Join Reb Tuviah for this series as we 
explore this ancient affirmation of 

Judaism and the declaration  
of our faith.

Beginning Monday,  
Oct. 11th at  7:30pm 

ONLINE ONLY 
(Look for the Zoom link in the Weekly Wrap)

8מְעַ י1ְ3ִאֵל יהְוהָ אֱ.הֵינ+ יהְוהָ אחֶָד

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34206 • 352-686-7034 • tbdfl.org



FRIDAY, OCT. 29th
CASUAL DINNER AT 6:00 PM  

WITH STORIES & SONG! 
FOLLOWED BY KID-FRIENDLY  

SHABBAT SERVICE AT 7:00 PM

Din Di

Dinner is sponsored by TBD and is for all current 
and prospective Religious School students.



 



JANUARY 22, 2022 
Doors Open: 6:00 PM

POST TIME: 7:30 PM 

Bring Your Appetite - Delicious Food Available

Door Prizes - Raffles - Share the Wealth

DONATION: $5 - GROUPS WELCOME! 

Call Mickie at 352-597-7393 or RSVP at tbdfl.org/events 
13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 • 352-686-7034

Join us for a fun day at the Temple Beth David Race Track 
(Conveniently located in our Social Hall)



 

 

 

 
Welcoming our new members 

 
Beth Wurzbacher 
Carla Slavin-Klein 

Howard Nash & Lisa Greenberg 
Diane Bernat 

 
We hope you will enjoy our friendly family ! 

 
Temple Beth David 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you, for your kind donations to TBD. 

Donations 



  

 

 
YAHRZEIT 

Lee Parent (Israel Kacanek) 
Barbara Parks (Anne Torche) 

Rise Bausch (Matt Baumgarten) 
Rise Bausch (Joey Bausch) 

Thelma Gilson (Charles Rubin) 
Eileen Okkleberg (Joseph Okkleberg 

Robert Greenfield (Arthur Greenfield) 
Rich & Harriet Fine (Adele Leavitt) 

 
Missing from the September issue: 
Mickie Fligleman (Paul Fligleman) 

Thelma Gilson (Amelia Gelson) 
Elaine Medoff (Barnett Kelchefky) 

Rosalie Kelly (Freida Jacob) 
Barry & Judith Elkin (N. Edward Wool) 

 
      Thank you for your kind donations ! 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Todd Griffin Oct 1 
Lorigay Laskin Oct 3 
Dalia Baez Oct 2 
Rosalie Kelly Oct 5 
Joyce Satz Oct 8 
Arlene Glantz Oct 10 
Arlene Roth Oct 15 
Robert Banta Oct 15 
Jeffrey Weiner Oct 16 
Dyxee Avelares Oct 16 
Allan Berg Oct 16 
Carol Ann Sitroon Oct 17 
Jerri Rowan Oct 20 
Jack Chachkes  Oct 22 
Carla Becker Oct 22 
Sapphire Griffin Oct 27 
Harriet Miller Oct 28 
Sue Davis Oct 29 
Stuart Deutsch Oct 31 

For those, we 
love… 

Gloria & Noel Goldman October 2nd 
Diane & Scott M. Bernat October 5th 

Andrea & Patrick Bahnken October 12th 
Hariann & Joel Zara October 22nd 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SHABBAT SERVICE REMINDER 
This is a reminder that the Sanctuary is now fully open for Erev Shabbat 

and Shabbat morning services. No reservations are necessary.   

If you are fully vaccinated, a mask is not required; however, in 
accordance with CDC guidelines, if you are not vaccinated, a mask must 

be worn at all times in the building.  

Please remember, this is a personal medical decision; please do not 
question anyone as to the reasons or advisability of their choices.  

Everyone should feel comfortable worshipping at Temple Beth David.  

We thank you for your understanding and adherence to our rules for the 
health and safety of all. 

 

L’shalom, 

Judith Elkin, Ritual Chair 

Marlene Shaw, President 

 

 

ALL persons entering Temple Beth David
are required to wear a mask. The mask must be worn the

entire time you are in the building and must be worn correctly 
(covering both the nose and mouth). 



Regarding our online services -  
A message from the Ritual Committee 

 

 
Since our services are 
presently being 
streamed online through 
Zoom and Facebook Live, 
we ask that you remain 
muted and keep your 
camera and microphone 
turned OFF for the entire 
service to preserve the 
sanctity of the service and make it more fulfilling, gratifying 
and more enjoyable for all. 
 

TBD Gift Shop 
 

If you need a gift, candles, 
books or a piece of Judaica, 

please call  
Dalia Baez (352)403-6558  
to arrange to make your 
purchase. 
 
 
 



Honoring or Remembering a Friend or a Loved One 
 

At Temple Beth David there are many ways in which you can honor or remember a loved one or a 
friend. With each donation an acknowledgement will be sent to the honoree or the family. 

Please contact the Temple office for more information. 
 

Beautification Fund; For enhancement of the building. 
 

Cantorial Fund: To fund cantorial guest soloists at temple services. 
 

Cultural Arts Fund: To enhance Performing Arts at TBD. 
 

General Fund: For the operation of the Temple. 
 

Library Fund: For upkeep of our collection of books or to obtain additional books. 
 

Memorial Board (In Sanctuary) : A bronze plaque can be engraved with the name and 
date of death of a loved one for $200. 

 
Mosaic Tile Wall (In Social Hall): A tile can be personalized for $50. 

 

Music Fund: Honorarium for accompanist and obtaining choir materials. 
 

Pew Seat: A plaque can be engraved and affixed to a pew seat for$180. 
 

Prayer Book: A bookplate can be inscribed and placed in a Shabbat or High Holy Day 
Prayer Book for $50. 

 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund: May be used for any purpose that the Rabbi feels 
appropriate, often for charitable purposes. 

 
Rabbi’s Salary Enhancement Fund: Dedicated to augmenting the Rabbi's salary. 

 

Roof Repair Fund: A reserve fund to repair or replace the roof. 
 

Security Fund : To increase security at TBD. 
 

Tova Risha Fund: Scholarship for Temple’s Religious School. 
 

Tree of Life: A leaf can be engraved and added to the Tree of Life in the Lobby for $50. 



TREE OF LIFE ! 
Leaves are available on the 

Tree Of Life in the temple lobby. 

Have your leaf custom engraved 

to honor a loved one. 

Call the TBD Office for details. 

 

 

 

SEND A CARD ! 
Send a tribute card to friends and family to 

celebrate a birthday, anniversary, or ny 

mitzvah !  

The cost is only $3 per card. 

 

 

 
To have tributes sent to 
people… 
  
If your last name  
Begins with A to L, contact: 
 
Rosalie Kelly, at 
bkelly1002@aol.com 
or phone Rosalie at 352-686-5754 
 
 
If your last name  begins with M 
to Z, contact: 
 
Harriet Fine, at 
hsfine@tampabay.rr.com 
or phone Harriet at 352-684-1576  
 

 
A Message from the President… 
 

Most Temple Beth David Board of Directors 
meetings are held on the third Wednesday of 

every month, at 7:30pm. 
 

Congregants are encouraged to attend. 
 

Limited time will be provided for individual 
participation only  on the 

ITEMS LISTED ON THE AGENDA. 
 

If you wish to speak, please call Marlene 
Shaw, at 352-650-4521. It is also possible to 

sign up on the meeting. 
 

Marlene Shaw, President 
 

 



RABBI PAUL SCHREIBER (REB TUVIAH) 
SCHEDULE OF FEES FOR LIFE CYCLE EVENTS 

 
 

MEMBERS 
 
BAR / BAT MITZVAH SERVICE 
AT TEMPLE $600 

NON-MEMBERS 
 
 

$700 
OFF – PREMISES $700 $800 
(Student may choose tutoring by outside source)  

 
WEDDING CEREMONY 

 

AT TEMPLE $700 $800 
OFF – PREMISES $800 $900 
(Includes pre-marital counseling sessions)  

 
BABY NAMING OR ADULT NAMING 

 

DURING SHABBAT SERVICE $200 $300 
PRIVATE CEREMONY $400 $500 

 
FUNERAL $500 

 
$600 

INCLUDES SHIVA  
(Funeral director may collect fees)  
 
 
MEMORIAL SERVICE / CELEBRATION OF ONE’S LIFE 
AT TEMPLE $400 $500 
OFF – PREMISES $500 $600 

 
UNVEILING 

 
$300 

 
$400 

 
CONVERSION 

 
DONATION

 

(If not local, add travel expenses)   
 
 
 

Please note that if there are financial issues, accommodations can possibly be made 
on an individual basis. 

 
 

Effective 6/24/2018 



     

These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 



     

This company supports Temple Beth David ! 



   
These fine companies are supporting Temple Beth David ! 



 

 

This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
If you can, please, support it ! 



 

fgffgfgf                           

  Protect your Assets –– 
         

    Minimize Potential Losses –– 
 

    Pay Less Taxes using 2021 Tax Laws –– 
 

   Reduce or Eliminate Taxes on  
 Social Security –– 

          
Call us for a Complimentary Appointment 

 
 
 

 

258 Mariner Blvd ∙ Spring Hill, Florida 34609 
Phone- 352.398.4919 - 727.498.4250 - 866.270.5075 

 
 

 Securities offered through Securities America, Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC; Gary Fecarotta and Shannon Gardner, Registered         
Representatives. Advisory services offered through Securities America Advisors, Inc.; Shannon Gardner, Financial Advisor.  

Florida Tax Advisors, LLC and Securities America are separate entities. 
Tax services offered through Advisors Tax Prep, LLC, Member NATP 

Call us to see how to avoid costly mistakes… 
That cause retirees to lose money! 
We will show ways to potentially… 



 

This company is supporting Temple Beth David.   
Tell them where you noticed this advertisement ! 



 
 

HERE’S ANOTHER WAY YOU CAN GIVE TO TBD! 
 

Do you shop on Amazon? If yes, then we have an easy way to support Temple Beth 
David with each purchase you make. A few minutes is all it 
takes to set it up. Just type the word 'smile.' before 
Amazon.com and you will be brought to the same Amazon 
site, but on the fundraising side. (http://smile.amazon.com/) 

 
The first time you go to the 'Smile' side, you will be asked to 
choose the organization you wish to support. Search 
for Temple Beth David and make sure it is in Spring Hill (it’s 

actually listed as Temple Beth David Jewish Center). Select us and then just use 
Amazon like you always do. Everything is exactly the same but remember, we only get 
credit if you order from the Smile side. It must say 'smile.amazon.com' every time. You 
use your existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile…everything stays the same. 
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases directly to Temple Beth David. 

For more information you can go to: https://smile.amazon.com/about 



Judy Elkin, 15162 Surrey Bend, Spring Hill, FL 34609





SUPPORT TEMPLE BETH DAVID… 
 

THE GIFT SHOP AT TBD 
Please sure to check out all the incredible items 

we have in the only Judaica gift shop 
in Hernando County! 
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THE YAD CONNECTION 
Temple Beth David’s Live Streaming Service! 

Our service times are as follows: 
Friday nights at 7:30pm 

Saturday mornings at 10:00am 
To view any of our online live-streaming services, simply go to our 

website at www.tbdfl.org 
On the top of the page, click on "Watch Live Service" and follow the 

directions. Then, sit back and ENJOY! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top three reasons why you should log in to our live streaming service. 
1. There is no synagogue in your area. 
2. You are curious as to what a TBD service looks like. 
3. You are unable to travel for any reason. 

 
 
 

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 y (352) 686-7034 y www.tbdfl.org 
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WellCome OM Integral 
Healing & Education Center 
came to Spring Hill, 
Florida in Spring 2018! 
The center consists of three buildings 
nestled on six acres of land among 
beautiful gardens, pathways, and natural 
habitat to promote an Eco-friendly and 
sustainable environment. 
The center is created to help all who 
come, especially young women and men 
(young in heart and mind), enhance their 
minds and bodies for all current and 
future endeavors! 

 
 
 

CAME TO 
SPRING HILL 

IN 2018 ! 
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These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 



 

These fine companies supports Temple Beth David ! 



OCTOBER 2021 
SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 

    
 
 

 
 

1 
 
 

 

2 

3 
 

4 

 

5 

 

6 
 

7 8 
 

9 
 

10 

 

11 

 

12 
 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
 

17 
 

18 

 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
 

 

22 
 

23 
 

24 
 

25 

 

26 
 

27 
 

28 
 

29 
 

30 
 

31 
 

      

           / Sept 28th, 2021  KB 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

 Ritual mtg 
1:00pm 
Healing 
circle 

6:30pm   
 

Rosh 
Chodesh 
7:00pm 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am  

New 
Members 
Welcome 
1:00pm     

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

 Cultural Art 
mtg 

12:30pm      
 

 Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

 Erev 
Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

 Erev 
Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

 Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

 Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am 
Sisterhood 

Wine&Cheese     
2:00pm 

 Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

 

 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

   TBD Board 
mtg      

7:30pm 

 

 

BNI     
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am 

Sisterhood 
board mtg 
5:30pm 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am         

 

 

Adult Ed. w/ 
Reb Tuviah 

7:30pm 

Family Day   
 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am   

Family Erev 
Shabbat 
6:00pm  

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am 
Strategic 

Director mtg 
10:00am    

Executive  
board mtg 
12:00pm  

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

Traditional 
Erev Shabbat 

Service 
7:30pm 

 Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

Strat. Plng mtg.   
10:30am 

Caring com. 
Mtg.      

1:00pm 
Fundraising 

mtg.       
7:30pm 

BNI     
7:00am 

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am 

Membership 
mtg 

12:30pm 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

 

BNI     
7:00am     

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am  

BNI     
7:00am     

Weekend 
Blessings 
10:00am  

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am   

Brotherhood 
meeting 
7:00pm 

Adult Ed. w/ 
Reb Tuviah 

7:30pm 

Adult Ed. w/ 
Reb Tuviah 

7:30pm 


